
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The price for new water meters will be increasing by 30% on May 1.  Water Superintendent 

Jamie Mixell would like to stock up now before the price increase in preparation for the meter 

changes he has planned for the summer. 

 

Proposal: 

Water Works has submitted the following quote for an additional 100 water meters, nodes, and 

some other parts needed for the summer change out. 

 

 

Cost: 

$28,335.26 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Water Repair & Maint. Supplies/Materials  6101001231 

 


